
                         

 

 
Shakil Ahmad Chaudhary  

Joint Director, Media and Corporate Communications Department 

Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan 

6th Floor, NIC Building, 63 Jinnah Avenue, Islamabad  

Tel: 921-4005 or 921-4009 ext. 378  

Cell: 0302-855-2254 

shakil.chaudhary@secp.gov.pk 

 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

No. PR/MCCD/2014-33 

 

SECP to ensure insurance companies’ compliance with law  

 

ISLAMABAD, April 9: The Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan’s 

Commissioner for Insurance, Mohammad Asif Arif, has said that the SECP would continue 

to engage insurance companies to ensure compliance with regulations. 

 

Talking about the activities of the Enforcement Department (Insurance Division  during the 

months of February and March, Mr. Arif said that the Insurance Division had  issued 21 

show-cause notices, one notice under section 143 of the Insurance Ordinance, 2000, and 

passed three orders under the Insurance Ordinance, 2000 and the Companies Ordinance 1984 

respectively. During the same period, 36 warning letters were also issued to the CEOs and 

directors of various insurance and takaful companies for failing to comply with various 

provisions of the law. 

 

The Insurance Division also renewed 30 licenses to surveying companies and 59 to 

authorized surveying officers. Moreover, the public filed 18 complaints against insurance 

companies and most of them were redressed to the satisfaction of the complainants. 

 
 

 
 


